
-----Original Message----- 
From: Rob Booth  
Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2024 1:36 PM 
To: Wilson, Alex <Alex.Wilson@hamilton.ca> 
Cc: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Ward 13, Support for ADUs in Hamilton  
 
 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 
 
Hi Alex 
 
This email is to inform you that we are in support of ADUs in the City of Hamilton, 
including rural properties, to help provide affordable housing and ease the housing 
crisis. 
 
Rob Booth and Linda Varangu 
Ward 13 
Sent from my iPad 
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